
 Minutes of the Meeting 
Wednesday, August 3, 2016 
Submitted By Mark Brook 

 
Attending Members: Howard Roundy (President), Rob Saporito (Vice President), Drew Young (Treasurer), Mark 

Brook (Exec. Secretary), Charlie Parsons (Corresponding Secretary) Dan Francis (Membership Chair), Paul Giblin, 

Gary Brundrett, Calvin Demerath, John Stevens, Donna Stevens, John Santose 

 

Meeting: Brought to order at 7:13pm. 

Minutes: Name correction needed. Motion to accept made by Charlie Parsons, seconded by Donna Stevens 

Membership Report: 

200 members, 16 life, 184 regular members,  

 

Treasurers Report:  

  More bills have been paid.  

 

Auto Cross Report: 

 NHMS July 31
st 

- 62 entries,  

Generator – in the trailer, has been tested with the AC and worked well.  

 Trailer work – Shutter work is close to being done 

 

Banquet: 

 Has been booked for December 3rd 

 

Hill Climb: 

 Don Taylor will be the chair of the Ascucney event 

 We will be planning another BBQ in the spring. 

 

Mt Washington: 

 Sponsorship is looking good at this time.   

 

New Business:  

 We have visited Club Motorsports in Tamworth NH, and looked at their kart track. It looks like it will work 

well for autocross or time trial. People should be able to hit 60 on the straight, but we have not received the cost of 

renting the track as of yet.   

 The new Museum at NHMS is up, drywall is going up as well as wiring and plumbing. They have been 

doing an amazing job. The amount of stuff that has been donated is huge.  

Sept 11 is the 44 annual Old Timers Reunion vintage event, Put on by TY-RODs club, at the Lancaster 

Fairgrounds, 1975 and older.  

Meeting: Brought to a close at 7:51pm. Moved by Drew Young Seconded by John Stevens 


